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I feel it is important as a government body to not waver on what has from the beginning of time, stood 
to be an important structure in society. The very definition of marriage, between one man and one 
woman should not change. Changing it will mean changing an institution that has been ordained by 
God himself. Whether an individual believes the Bible or not, God has always done and commanded 
for the good of His creation. Whether we understand the complexities of that or not is besides the 
point - we are not God himself. Even though it does not impinge on my own decision to marry, it is 
important for us to uphold what has been, to serve all peoples. If a governing body gives in to 
changing something instituted by God, it will be not long before other things we hold sacred begin to 
change. I disagree with homosexual relations and believe that to not legally recognise the union of 
any apart from one man and one woman will help to put somewhat of a restraint on all of society. 


